19 November 2020

Dear Parents,

We have a confirmed case of COVID in our school community. We will not have school at all tomorrow (no virtual, no in-person).

Per recommendations of the State and our Plan B: when there is confirmation that a person infected with COVID-19 was in the school building, the school will contact the local health department immediately (which we have done already). Unless extenuating circumstances exist, the school will close the building for a minimum of 2-5 days and work with the local health department to assess factors such as the likelihood of exposure to employees and students in the building, the number of cases in the community and other factors that will determine when the building should reopen.

At this point, we will plan to be virtual for Monday and Tuesday.

We will communicate with you throughout the day tomorrow as we learn more from the Health Department and regarding picking up materials/supplies.

We appreciate your support and cooperation during this time.

Sincerely,

The WEVS team